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   May 24, 2019
TO:              Downtown Business Owners and Residents 

FROM:        Jeff Jones – Town Manager    

SUBJECT:   Update #5 - Downtown Paving Project by VDOT      
Here is a latest update on the Clarksville Downtown Paving Project being performed by The Virginia Department of Transportation (VDOT).  
No work will be performed on Friday - May 24, Saturday - May 25, Sunday - May 26, & Monday - May 27.  All streets and parking will be open.  
The tentative plan is to begin paving of the causeway on the bridge from (Uppy’s - SUNOCO) to the business 58 bridge on Tuesday May 28 between 8 a.m. & 5 p.m.  and the bridge will be closed with a full detour during the work. 
The remaining painting of the street lines and parking area lines will be scheduled after the Memorial Day Holiday.  No dates have been provided at this time.       

Thanks in advance for all your cooperation.    
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